Pasuguan ng Pilipinas

Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines
Seoul “

BAGONG PILIPINAS

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE
NOTICE TO PROCEED

08 September 2025

Dear Ms. Ha,

Please be informed that per Notice of Award dated 07 September 2025, issued
by the Head of Procuring Entity, your company, FOREST SOLUTION, is hereby given
this Notice to Proceed in connection with the one-year lease contract of a
multifunctional fax machine, upon signing of the Contract.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No.
9184, otherwise known as the Government Procurement Act of 2003.

Very truly yours,

EDV% GE :ﬁENDOZA

Chargé d'Affaires, a.i. and Head of Procuring Entity

Ms. HA KYUNG-AE
Forest Solution
315, Achasan-ro, Gwangjin-gu, Seoul
E-mail address: canon4u@nate.com
Contact no.: (02) 2254-1992
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